## A Campaign to Revitalize Oak Bay's Jack Wallace Memorial Track



The Oak Bay High School Alumni Association in association with the Oak Bay Rotary Foundation and Oak Bay High School (SD #61) are embarking on a fundraising campaign to resurface the Jack Wallace Memorial Track.

A community committee was struck in 2021 and is guided by a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with School District #61, Municipality of Oak Bay and the Oak Bay Rotary Foundation.

- School District: Katrina Stride and Shawn Boulding
- Oak Bay Rotary Foundation: Dave Maxwell and Dustin Clark
- Oak Bay Alumni Association: Jan Hemming, President and Trevor Heryet, Board Director
- Oak Bay Municipality: Hazel Braithwaite, Councillor and Chris Coates, Corporate Services
- Local Track and Field Stakeholders: Sean Steele, Keith Butler, Mike Sheffer
- Others: Daphne Goode; Janna White, Mike Andulajevic; Rich Fast; Megan Johnston; Mike de Palma, Vicki Burnell

**Goal to raise:** \$900.000

Raised to date: \$240,000 as at December 2023

**To Go:** \$660,000

**Scheduled Fundraising Events 2024:** No Sort Bottle Drives at Oak Bay High School, Rear Parking lot, Access off Cranmore Road **Rain or Shine 10 AM to 1 PM** 

Saturday, January 6 Saturday, April 6 Saturday, July 6 Saturday, October 5
Saturday, February 3 Saturday, May 4 Saturday, August 3 Saturday, November 2
Saturday, March 2 Saturday, June 1 Saturday, September 7 Saturday, December 7

- Make your cheque payable to School District #61 referencing on the cheque RE: Jack Wallace Memorial Track Project; Mail your cheques to Oak Bay High School Alumni Association c/o Oak Bay High School, 2121 Cadboro Bay Road, Victoria BC, V85 5G4
   Donations to Oak Bay Alumni will be matched up to \$15K; or
- **2.** Oak Bay Rotary Foundation: canadahelps.org/en/charities/oak-bay-rotary-foundation All Donations exceeding \$20 can receive a tax receipt.